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From: cgarland@harvardmanagement.com (cgarland@harvardmanagementcom)  This sender is in your contact list
Sent: Mon 5729714 3:38 PM

The Beard and property manager are very excited to announce the addition of a new board member fulfilling the position vacated by Ric who moved to sunny Florida, We
miss you Ric!

Leslie Benoit is a 5+ year owner who has property management, business management and

interior/exterior building design experience, Leslie was also voted next in line with the most owner votes when she ran for the Board in 2011, (No one ran for Board positions
in 2012 or 2013.)

Leslie brings excitement, dedication and an artistic eye to this position, possessing the same high standards held by the board and property manager. She also creates the
most beautiful and unigue wreaths for all seasons and reasons!

Please welcome Leslie to the Beard and say Hi when you see her out and about. Come to October’s Resident and Board meetings to meet her. She will be formally introduced
at our Movember 20th Annual Owners' Meeting held across the street at the Church of Christ - 630 pm.
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